
Do You Have a Story to Share About Life in Avondale?

Description

The Avondale History Project is currently looking to collect oral histories from individuals who grew up
in Avondale. If you or anyone in your family has a story to share about life in Avondale, please contact
project coordinator, Dr. Anne Delano Steinert, at steineao@ucmail.uc.edu. We’d love to discuss how
we can work together to preserve your stories and memories! You can learn more about the Avondale
History Project by visiting our website www.uchistorylab.com/avondalehistory.
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